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Information for Parents/Carers/Students relating to Exam Results Appeals 2020 

 

Following the information released by the Government on how the A-level, AS-level and GCSE grades 

have been awarded (either of the highest grades from Centre Awarded Grades (CAG) or the moderated 

exam board grades), students/parents who consider that the result is not correct have the right to appeal. 

 

The criteria for appeal is as follows; 

 

- CAGs can only be appealed if there is evidence that the assessment has been unfair, inconsistent 

or not in accordance with the guidance advice of the DfE and examination board(s). 

 

Information related to the appeal is as follows 

 

- Students/parents are entitled to information about the student but not any other other student in 

accordance to GDPR legislation. 

- CAG and ranking information can be formally requested and the appeals documentation also 

requested at 6thform@speters.org.uk 

- Appeals must be submitted by 14th September 2020. 

- Appeals will be reviewed by the Principal, Senior Leadership and Heads of Department. 

- A response to the appeal will be written to the appellant by the 30th September 2020. 
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